CAR HVALE

A MULTICULTURAL CELEBRATION

April 5, 2022

Andrea Aguirre
700 N. North Court
Palatine, IL 60067

Dear Andrea,

Thank you for your donation of $375 on February 17, 2022, to POC’s Carnivale: A Multicultural
Celebration at Harper College’s Wojcik Center. It truly was a celebration of the many cultures
that come together to make a vibrant community! Over 200 guests attended the event, and 125
children, teens, and adults came prepared to share the beauty of their culture through art, crafts,
textiles, music, dance and so much more!

With your support, we surpassed our goal of $40,000 needed to support children and families
with case management services, health and wellness resources, afterschool and youth activities,
and assistance with employment and education. Those impacted evolve into active community
members that work alongside POC in our mission of empowering people and changing lives!
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